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Congratulations to the National Technical Institute for the Deaf for 50 years of remarkable
service to the deaf and hard of hearing community. As the first and largest technological
college of its kind anywhere in the world, NTID and Rochester Institute of Technology have led
the way in educating deaf students and preparing them for rewarding careers.

More than 8,500 NTID alumni share their knowledge, expertise and passion for lifelong learning
to enhance their lives and their community. I am confident this proud tradition will continue
for many years to come.

To administrators, faculty, staff members, alumni and current students, congratulations on
NTID’s 50th Anniversary and I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Patrick M. Gallivan
Senator — 5gth District
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